[bookmark: _GoBack]The applicant is requesting an administrative design review approval of 5 yurts to rent for overnight use. The yurts will be rented during the summer and winter months. The yurts will have bathrooms that will connect to the resort sewer system and use water from the resort’s culinary water supply. Parking for the yurts will be in the parking lot to the north of the yurt and users will have access to the yurts via an existing dirt road and trails leading to each yurt. Yurts will be supplied with electricity for lights, outlets and heat.  
